
T H E   V A L E   O F   G L A M O R G A N   C O U N C I L
Dock Office, Barry Docks, Barry. CF63 4RT

Telephone number: (01446) 704656

My Ref.
When telephoning please ask for:

2014/01349/OBS
Administration


	Mr. Nigel Jones,

Estates Specialist,

Western Power Distribution,

Ffynnon Menter,

Phoenix Way,

Llamsamlet,

SA7 9HW


11 December 2014


Dear Sir,

Location : Old Coal Yard, Gileston, St. Athan

Proposal : Divert part of the overhead network and lay an underground cable, as per the Electricity Act, 1989

I refer to your letter received on 18 November 2014 enclosing details of the above development and inviting this Authority to comment on the proposal.

Consideration has been given to this matter and I would inform you that this Authority has no objection to the proposed development, but would request that the following condition(s) (if any) be imposed on any grant of planning permission:

1.
That the response to the notification be in accordance with the answers to the questions detailed in the report and in the completed Part II form attached.
Yours faithfully,
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